NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing previously noticed for January 24,
2019 has been rescheduled, and

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 14, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon
thercafter as may be heard, in the Trinity County Library Conference Room located at 351 Main
Street, Weaverville, California, the Trinity County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing
regarding the following:

Proposed amendment to Zoning Ordinance for a Moratorium on Mass Grading.
Located County-wide. Applicant: County of Trinity.

Anyone desiring to make a statement may do so, either in writing, or in person. Staff reports
will be available the afternoon of February 8, 2019 on the Internet at:
http://www.trinitycounty.org/index.aspx?page=334. Comments may be submitted to Trinity County
Planning Department, 61 Airport Road, PO Box 2819, Weaverville, CA 96093. (530) 623-1351, or
by email to Info.planning@trinitycounty.org. Written comments must be received by the close of
business on Tuesday, February 12,2019, or they may not be considered by the Commission.

“If you challenge the action or proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising only
those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written
correspondence delivered to the Planning Commission and/or Board of Supervisors at, or prior to,
the public hearing.”



